FBI NATIONAL ACADEMY ASSOCIATES

Eastern Missouri Chapter

(NOWLEDGE - COURAGE - INTEGRITY

July 2019

STEKN MISSOURI CHAPTE

On behalf of the FBI National Academy Associates – Eastern Missouri Chapter it is my great pleasure to recommend Greg Warren for speaking engagements or events of any kind.

Our group, consisting of Law Enforcement Executives, meets every month and generally brings in speakers of notable public service character to discuss current trends and concerns. For one of our recent meetings we "stepped out of our comfort zone" and brought in Mr. Warren.

Mr. Warren presented a monologue that was clean, engaging and hilarious. Our Executive Board has received dozens of comments from our group thanking us for having him as our speaker. Mr. Warren was a tremendous hit and we look forward to working with him in the future.

Additionally, his management company was very professional and easy to work with.

Once again, we fully recommend Mr. Warren for any event you may have!

Sincerely,

Col. Douglas W. Schaeffler

Col. Topalo

Chief – Richmond Heights (MO) Police Department Secretary/Treasurer – FBINAA, Eastern MO Chapter